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Wendy McKay 
The Planning Inspectorate  
National Infrastructure Panning  
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol BS1 6PN 
 
06 October 2020 
 
For the attention of Michele Gregory, Case Manager (sizewellc@planninginspectorate.gov.uk) 
 
 
Dear Wendy 
 
Application EN010012 Sizewell C Project   
 
I write on behalf of NNB Generation Company (SZC) Limited (“SZC Co.) in relation to the application for development 
consent for the Sizewell C Project, which was accepted for examination on 24 June, 2020. 
 
Since submission of the application, SZC Co. has continued to engage with stakeholders with a view to securing 
common ground and has continued with detailed project development.  As a result, SZC Co. now wishes to propose 
some changes to the application.  The proposed changes reflect design evolution or refinement, respond to feedback 
from engagement and deliver improvements to the Project and reduce scheme impacts.   
 
In accordance with the Planning Inspectorate’s Advice Note 16, I enclose a Notification Report which identifies the  
nature of the changes proposed and advises SZC Co.’s intention to request that the changes described there can be 
accepted as changes to the application.  In combination, SZC Co. considers that the changes would represent a 
material change to the application.  However, they do not fundamentally change the nature of the application 
proposals.  
 
I respectfully request the advice of the appointed Examining Authority on the procedural implications of the 
proposed changes and on the need, scale and nature of the consultation that SZC Co. may need to undertake as a 
result of this notification.  As the Report explains, it is SZC Co.’s intention to rigorously observe the requirements of 
Advice Note 16 and all relevant Guidance.  Draft proposals for consultation and an associated timeline are set out in 
the Report but the advice of the Examining Authority would be very much appreciated. 
 
This notification has been submitted as soon as practical so that the requisite process can be followed to ensure that 
all interested parties are able to understand and consider the implications of the proposed changes in good time 
before the start of the examination.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can help in any way to clarify any matters associated with this notification.  

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Carly Vince 
Chief Planning Officer 




